
Dear Dr. Benavides and School Board Members, 
 
On behalf of the ECISd Elementary Librarians, I would like to be placed on the May School Board meeting 
agenda.     I would like to present a brief slideshow presentation on the impact of librarians.  Although we asked 
to the presentation to be made at the April meeting since it was National Library Week, I guess there was a little 
confusion.  Therefore, please place us on the agenda. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marsha Dry, 
Ireland Magnet School Librarian  
  on behalf of 
ECISD Elementary Librarians 
 
#22 Kahala Dr. 
Odessa, TX 79762 
432-362-8503 
 


